
The Walker Basin Conservancy would like to thank all those that participated in the 5/18/20 – 5/22/20 
Storage Lease Auction. Because of an overly active email spam filter, a winning bid (*) wasn’t counted 
until the other winning bidders were notified. The Conservancy is electing to honor the “lost” bid 
without reducing those who had already been notified.  This results in a larger amount of water 
awarded than published. The total amount awarded in the 5/18/20 – 5/22/20 Storage Lease Auction 
was 1,300 AF. Below shows the winning bid price, requested and awarded volume, and storage water 
source. 
 

 
 


